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Feb 8, 2018

Mayor & Council

City of Langley

20399 Douglas Crescent
Langley, BC V3A 4B3

RE: CHAMBER OF COMMERCE WEEK - February 19 - 23, 2018

Dear Mayor and Council,

The week of February 19 — 23, 2018 has been designated as Chamber of Commerce week
throughout British Columbia.

The Greater Langley Chamber of Commerce would appreciate your support in
celebrating this event in our community. The Chamber network will be celebrating
throughout the province in various ways.

Here in Langley, we will be celebrating at our February Dinner Meeting on Tuesday the
20 as well as information about your Chamber will be published in the Langley
Advance.

Your support, in proclaiming February 19 — 23, 2018 as “Chamber of Commerce Week’
in the City of Langley would be greatly appreciated.

Sincerely, -~

Colleen Clark
Executive Director



